
The date: 10/17/2023 
The week number: 42 
The walk number: 1735 
The weather: 81 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Chris Moreno 
  
The birds (20) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

3 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.75 

2  Bushtit 0.75 

3 American Crow 0.62 

11 Mourning Dove 0.75 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.62 

1 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.75 

1 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

1 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 0.75 

1 Northern Mockingbird 0.88 

2 Black Phoebe 0.75 

1 California Scrub-Jay 0.38 

1 House Sparrow 0.62 

1 California Towhee 0.25 

1 Turkey Vulture 0.25 

1 Townsend’s Warbler 0.62 

19 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

7 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.38 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.38 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:45 
 
Through what I will call a statistical fluctuation, we had only two walkers today. But those two 
did a good job, observing 20 species, just 1.2 birds short of the predicted number. We are having 
trouble with finches. We did not see any House Finches or Lesser Goldfinches. I wonder what is 
going on with them. I don’t think that is on the two walkers; if they were there, we would have 
noticed them. Otherwise, it was a very nice walk, with a Ruby-crowned Kinglet and a 
Townsend’s Warbler being my favorites. The Nuttall’s Woodpecker was a treat too. 
 
Alan,  
10/20/2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


